
 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 
 
 

 
Wednesday 27th November 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you are aware the children will be having their Christmas lunch on 
Wednesday 11th December. On this day your child will be allowed to 
wear a Christmas jumper or Christmas accessories if they wish, along 
with their school uniform.  
 
Children will also be allowed to wear a Christmas jumper on Friday 
13th December as this is the Save the Children’s official Christmas 
jumper day. There will not be a charge for this day and children will 
wear the rest of their school uniform. 
 
Also can we remind you that Friday 29th November is a non-school 
uniform day, with donations of items towards the tombola for the 
PTFA Christmas fair taking place on Saturday 30th November. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 
 

Mr J Williams 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


